
PUBLIC NOTICE  
DESTRUCTION OF RECORDS 

CHILD DEVELOPMENT SERVICES 
 

To all children/families of CDS whose services were terminated prior to June 30, 
2012: 
 
CDS may have early intervention and/or special education records in its 
possession for those children and will destroy such records after September 1, 
2019. If you would like to have these records rather than having them destroyed, 
please contact CDS, 23 State House Station, Augusta, ME, 04333, (207) 624-
6600 prior to September 1, 2019, to make arrangements for obtaining the 
records. Proper identification will be required.
 


